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October 10, 2019

Carl Scheuerman

Compliance Officer - Seismic Compliance Unit

Facility Development Division

2020 West El Camino Avenue Suite 800

Sacramento, CA 95833

RE: AB 2190 Attestation Response

Los Robles Hospital & Medical Center — East Campus — 16244

150 Via Merida

Westlake Village, CA 91362

Dear Mr. Scheuerman:

As a response to your recent correspondence; this letter is to serve as the attestation as required by Assembly Bill 2190

(2018).

On behalf of the governing board of the above mentioned hospital, we therefore acknowledge that one or more of the

buildings at our facility has performance ratings less than SPC-3 or NPC-5 as required by the Hospital Facilities Seismic

Safety Act. We understand the current deadline to bring these building into compliance with the SPC-3 and NPC-5

standards or remove all acute care services from these structures is January 1, 2030.

Please feel free to contact me if there is any additional information or clarifications necessary.

signed datd’

Bryan Seely
HCA - AVP Capital Deployment — Design
One Park Plaza Bldg 2 — 3E
Nashville, TN 37203
t: 615.344.1231
e: bryan.seely@hcahealthcare.com

cc: Natalie Mussi—CEO

Brian Cook - CEO Far West Division
Steve Killian — CEO Far West Division
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